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CERTAINLY doesn't seem possible
that February is nearly gone,

and it really hasn't been too bad.
Let's hope March is as easy to
take.

TONIGAT'S PROGRAM sounds inter-
esting ..."Into the Archives' is
a good title. The New England
Archives house a great deal of
the history of the CT State
Grange, as well as our own.

MANY THANKS to Judy, Sharon and
Ray for tonight's refreshments.
We understand that Bob can't help
it...he has to work at night,and
that's a real good excuse. Bet
he'd rather be here!

MEXT MEETING - March 11 - and

it will be a Neighbors' Night,
with a Country Store. Terri will
fi11 us in on details, I'm sure.
Refreshments by Torchy and Sara,
Pam and John Prevuznak.

JUNIOR GRANGERS met last Friday
for their postponed meeting, and
it was their Schoeol of Instruction
with Junior Deputy Phyllis Bierce.
Then on Saturday they had a work-
shop, and I'm sure Sue will tell
you about that.

CORNED BEEF AND CABBAGE/OR
CHICKEN...MARCH 9 - be sure to
remind people to make their reser-

vations early. This one is usually

a sell-out, and we hate to have
disappointed people.

Our sympathy is extended to
Mary Daniels on the loss of her
husband, Dick. Both Dick and
Mary were members of Winchester
when they lived in this area. Mary
is the sister of Ruth Goodenough.
Speaking of Ruth makes me think
of Greg - he is working nights
at the present time which is why
he has been "among the missing"”
and is afraid it may continue.
We miss him.

NEWS FROM NOTES which I've been

receiving:
Charlie and Mary Anne Nash went

on safari to Kenya recently, said
it was a wonderful and unforget-

table experience. Mary Anne also
Sister 0Olive Goddard (her mother)
fell and broke her wrist, but it

is healing well and she is loving
the attention!

Said they all miss Winchester

but not enough to move back.

Note this morning from Caroline
Monroe - said Edna is fairly

well now, but had a narrow escape
from pneumonia over the holi-
days. Sue stays with her in the
daytime, and Caroline has the
"night shift". Also said that her
mother loves the cards and notes
from the grangers - keeps them

on the table where she can read
and reread them.

Charmion is very bad - she is
not up at all now, and her body
seems to be rejecting food and
liquids. Her sister, Sarah
Perry, a retired Army Nurse, is
with them, which helps Ernie a
great deal. Been a long and
heartbreaking time for all of
them.

Dues are coming in very well
which is really appreciated so
much. Only 17 more to pay Pomona
dues, which is great too.

Florence Simons is home from

the hospital, recuperating from
her last sojourn "up on the hill"
Hope she can build up some
strength now and stay well.

NEXT POMONA MEETING will be

our day meeting at Riverton on
March 26, starting at 10:30.
Good chance we might bring home
the banner again?

We hear, via the grapevine, that
Karen and Peter Papp may be
moving to Virginia or South or
North Carolina....how can they
do that to us! At least they
will be closer to Terry and her
family.

The end of the page...nothing

more to tell you. That's it.
Me



